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September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are very pleased to let you know that we have arranged a trip for Years 2, 3 and 4 to visit 
Buckingham Palace. The trip will take place on Monday 29th September 2025.  
 
We are planning on getting the train to London, changing for the Victoria Line at Finsbury Park 
and then getting the Victoria Line to Victoria before the short walk to Buckingham Palace.  
 
Children will need to bring their own packed lunch with them, a drink and a waterproof jacket, 
all in a back pack. We will be having our lunch at the Palace following our tour.  
 
Children must be in full school uniform. 
 
This is an absolutely fantastic opportunity for the children to visit an iconic building.  
 
We will be meeting at Royston Station at 9am, ready to get the train into London. After our 
lunch, we will walk past the front of the Palace and through Green Park to get the train back 
to Royston. The children will need to be collected from Royston Station at 3:25pm. 
 
The cost of the entrance fees and transport has very kindly been paid for by FOBBS 
 
We are incredibly lucky to have this opportunity to visit such a famous building and look 
forward to exploring it with your children. 
 
 
 
Mrs West, Mrs Porter and Miss Preston 
Year Group Teachers 


